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Dear brothers and sisters in the faith, we are so thankful for each of 
you. 
 
We have so many things to share with you. To begin, We want to 
thank you for your faithful prayers for Monica and her health. Her 
healing process is slow, but she is improving! Slowly she has begun 
to be involved in activities again, both in ministry and at home. She 
has taken up her counseling ministry, and by the grace of God she 
has taught “Healing Your Emotional Wounds” to many women. 
These teachings have gone out digitally and also in small groups via 
WhatsApp. As far as my health goes, I am doing well. God has kept 
me healthy so I can focus more on helping Monica stay healthy. I 
have also been able to be involved in the ministries of counseling, 
discipleship and evangelism. I am so amazed at what God is doing. 
We have seen many come to salvation and spiritual maturity through 
discipleship. Many brothers and sisters have stood up and continued 
moving forward growing in the Lord. I am grateful to God because I 
realize only He can do this great work. 
 
We are slowly restarting the work in northern Cordoba. The pandem-
ic has really limited us there. We spent about a 18 months without 
being able to go, and so many there have been affected and afraid of 
getting Covid19. 
 
During this time I have been helping 
with a new ministry in the church. I 
have been working with professional 
men, who are unsaved. I ask for your 
prayers, especially for a psychologist 
who is very close to giving his life to 
Jesus. 
 
I continue to spend time with Lucas, the young man who received 
Jesus as his Savior as he was struggling with drugs and suicide. He 
has changed so much. He is firm and faithful in the walking with 
God. He is currently in a training course to work with children and 



to be in volved in ministry. We give glory to God 
for his life. 
 
God continues to surprise us with what He is do-
ing. A few months ago I was interviewed by a 

Christian channel. There I gave my testimony. I 
shared the Gospel. A week ago I preached in a 
church, and when I had finished a man ap-
proached me. He wanted to greet me, he was so 
surprised to see me. He had walked away from 
God and one day he had watched a show on tv. 
He had heard me speaking and took the decision 
to give his life back to Jesus. He is faithfully at-
tending church now.  
 
Please continue praying for Daniel, Andres, Dr. Marcos (my 
doctor), Jose Antonio, Esteban, Miguel and Sergio. I am spend-

ing time discipling them. I have given them each a Bible. They 
have not received Jesus as their Savior yet, but they are very inter-
ested. 
 
As far as our trip to the United States, we had to cancel. There are 
many problems here in Argentina. The protocols and other re-
strictions the government has imposed make it impossible for us to 
leave the country. It was a difficult time, we were so excited to be 
able to go, we had to wres- tle against the 
disappointment, but thanks to God we have 
overcome, and we trust God is in control 
and has good purposes for our lives. 
 
Thank you for the relation-
ships and communications 
you have with us. Thank 
you for praying for us, for partnering with 
us in our ministry. Thank you for your 
love. 
Your servants in Christ, 
Andres and Monica Acosta 
John 15:16 


